
p j

*

Nov211990
:

Mr. Mark Matthews, Project Manager
/g . _ Uranium Hill Tailings Remedial Action

Project Office
U.S. Department of Energy
Albuquerque Operations Office
P.O. Box 5400
Albuquerque, NM 87115'

Dear Mr.-- Matthews:

By letter dated October 10, 1990, you presented plans for submittal of
separate processing site certification reports on a case by case basis as land
use circumstances dictate. As we have indicated in the past, we see no reason
why concurrence in completion can not be performed in two phases. Furthermore,
your plans for such reports indicate that they will include the necessary '.

radiological data and information regarding the legal restrictions related to
future groundwater restoration as specified ir. NRC's letter to you, dated 1

,

March 27, 1990. Therefore, the NRC staff agrees with your proposed plans for *

separate processing site completion concurrence when site circumstances are- r

appropriate.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me or '
-

: Dan Gillen of my staff (FTS.492-0517).
'Sincerely,

ORIGINAL. SIGNED BY !

Paul H. Lohaus,. Chief i
Operations Branch
Division-of Low-Level Waste Management .

and Decommissioning, HMSS |
cc: T. Brazley, DOE Hg.

'

M. Abrams, DOE Alb.
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